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1893, Salton, Lancashire.

Jonathan Spencer is a cotton-spinner’s son born in the age of industrial expansion, growing up working in a
cotton mill during a time of rapid social change.

Victorian class boundaries are becoming blurred, and Jonathan seizes every opportunity available to him at a
time when self-made men are on the rise.

Edward Fraser, the kindly owner of Primrose Mill, encourages the precocious boy’s enthusiasm for business,
even as he sees the same talents sadly lacking in his own son Richard, who has both the advantages and
indolence of wealth that Edward has unwittingly given him.

Jonathan and Richard Fraser become firm friends, in spite of the potential for rivalry as Jonathan begins a
steady and hard-won rise towards prosperity, seeking to elevate himself from his working-class roots to
prosperity.

Their friendship and their futures are placed in a dangerous balance when the elegant, ambitious lady’s
companion Nydia March arrives in Salton.

She is attracted to Jonathan, but reserves her affections in case she can attract the far more wealthy and high-
born Richard, thus planting the seeds of discontent in Jonathan’s simple heart.

Jealousies begin to boil beneath the surface as Nydia carelessly plays with the hearts of her two admirers,
and Jonathan’s own sweetheart Jenny suffers the consequences…

As the years pass and the Spencer and Fraser families find their fates further intertwined, they find
themselves facing the troubles of the early 1900s and the turmoil of war, even as they deal with the
consequences of their classes.

‘White Harvest’ is a moving historical saga of two families and their fortunes, encompassing the social
upheaval of the two World Wars and the Age of Industry.

'A memorable saga.' - Robert Foster, best-selling author of 'The Lunar Code'.

Adelaide Q Roby’s ambition as a child was to ‘write a book with hard covers’ and during her childhood she
wrote several plays featuring herself and her younger brothers in a series of adventures. Later one of her
adult plays was on the point of being produced at a Liverpool theatre when war broke out and it was shelved.
As well as ‘White Harvest’, she is the author of ‘The Pindars’, ‘Siren Song’ and ‘Sea Urchin’.

Endeavour Press is the UK's leading independent publisher of digital books.
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From reader reviews:

Rafael Runyan:

Do you have favorite book? Should you have, what is your favorite's book? Publication is very important
thing for us to know everything in the world. Each book has different aim or maybe goal; it means that
publication has different type. Some people sense enjoy to spend their a chance to read a book. These are
reading whatever they consider because their hobby is definitely reading a book. How about the person who
don't like looking at a book? Sometime, person feel need book after they found difficult problem or perhaps
exercise. Well, probably you will need this White Harvest.

Ines Patterson:

This book untitled White Harvest to be one of several books that best seller in this year, that's because when
you read this book you can get a lot of benefit onto it. You will easily to buy this kind of book in the book
retailer or you can order it by means of online. The publisher of this book sells the e-book too. It makes you
more readily to read this book, as you can read this book in your Mobile phone. So there is no reason to you
personally to past this book from your list.

Guadalupe Marshall:

This White Harvest is great publication for you because the content and that is full of information for you
who also always deal with world and still have to make decision every minute. This kind of book reveal it
details accurately using great arrange word or we can point out no rambling sentences in it. So if you are read
it hurriedly you can have whole info in it. Doesn't mean it only gives you straight forward sentences but
tough core information with wonderful delivering sentences. Having White Harvest in your hand like
obtaining the world in your arm, information in it is not ridiculous a single. We can say that no book that
offer you world within ten or fifteen minute right but this publication already do that. So , this is certainly
good reading book. Hello Mr. and Mrs. active do you still doubt this?

Ella Straw:

Do you like reading a e-book? Confuse to looking for your chosen book? Or your book had been rare? Why
so many query for the book? But just about any people feel that they enjoy for reading. Some people likes
reading, not only science book and also novel and White Harvest or perhaps others sources were given
expertise for you. After you know how the fantastic a book, you feel want to read more and more. Science
book was created for teacher or even students especially. Those publications are helping them to include
their knowledge. In various other case, beside science publication, any other book likes White Harvest to
make your spare time more colorful. Many types of book like this.
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